
  

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

The Hellenic Statistical Authority (ELSTAT) informs users that instead of the Press Releases 

“Follow-up of Data on Pharmacies-Wholesale Drugstores” and “Survey on Pharmacists” 

scheduled to be published on 26.10.2016 and 27.10.2016, respectively, a single Press Release 

entitled “Survey on Pharmacies-Pharmacists and Wholesale Drugstores” will be published on 

26.10.2016, which will include data on both surveys mentioned above. 
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                       Piraeus,  20/10/2016         
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